

## DIVALL'S TRUCK MEETING WELCOMES LOCAL POLICE

On Wednesday, 19th October, 2016, Divall's Bulk Haulage Department invited members of the Hume Local Area Command to attend their monthly toolbox meeting. The four visiting members of the Police Force, which included the LAC Inspector, the relieving LAC Commander and Highway Patrol Officers, spoke with staff & drivers, discussing motoring issues faced by both parties.

The meeting presented a great opportunity for drivers & Police to discuss a range of issues, including many of the legislative requirements placed upon them 'out on the road.' The Officers were able to spend time with our Bulk Haulage Manager, Troy Cook, view our GPS Satellite Tracking System, & discuss our Trucksafe & Fatigue Management Systems.

The Officers also took the opportunity to engage in a guided tour of Divall's Mechanical Workshop, & gained some valuable insight into the maintenance schedules & regimes, that are undertaken by the Organisation on a daily basis. From all accounts, they were duly impressed with our operations.

The Highway Patrol Officers offered drivers the chance to have a look inside their vehicles, & gave drivers an insight as to what information is available to Police, at any time.

DIVALL'S EARTHMOVING AND BULK HAULAGE
282 CARRICK ROAD, GOULBURN NSW 2580
P. 02 4829 8200 F. 02 4829 8257 www.divalls.com.au

## NEWS UPDATE NOVEMBER 2016



Divall's would formally like to thank the NSW Police Force for the opportunity, & for making themselves available to visit our premises, & interact with our Bulk Haulage Department Manager & drivers.

The meeting concluded with a sausage sizzle. Both the Police & Divall's drivers found the overall exercise to be greatly beneficial to be able to discuss different subjects with the NSW Police and believe that it has strengthened the relationship between the two.







